
Hello All


You are receiving this email because you were a Financial Member of The St Ives 
Bowling Club for the 2022 season and the time has come for you to register your 
interest  to renew your Club Membership for the 2023 year. 


Please find attached the Membership Renewal Form together with a brief note on 
how to complete your registration. The good news is that The Management 
Committee has decided to keep the Membership Fees at the same level as for 
2022 however the green fee for home matches will increase from £2.50 to £3.00 
in an effort to recover some of the increased running costs.


The idea is for you to print the form once you have completed it or alternative you 
can print it and write your details and then follow the instructions included. If you 
are unable to print the form please let me know by return email and I will post you 
the form for completion. I will be mailing the attached document to those financial 
members who do not have an email address.


If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me back


Cheers David


David Hunter

07484192424

david.hunter52@aol.co.uk

Club & Fixtures Secretary

St Ives Bowling Club

Cornwall

www.stivesbowlingclub.org.uk
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